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• Congratulations to Terry Davison.  He was selected as the 

Golden Apple Award winner for December by Jason Burt  

  

•  Teachers and Students are working hard this week to finish 

everything up for a well-deserved Christmas break. Students 

and staff are looking forward to returning on the 11th and I think 

knowing that there is a return date has rejuvenated those that 

needed it.       

  

• The NHS is sponsoring a “contactless food drive” for The Oaks of 

Righteousness of Monroe this Saturday (12/19) from 9:00-12:00.    

  

• I want to give recognition to Janet Connolly for organizing the 

“Secret Santa” gift exchange.  Really helped to pick up the 

staff’s spirits.   

  

• Jo Ann Spicer and Dave Meyer have been making home visits 

to those students that are not engaged in remote learning. 
 


